January 15, 2025

Debra Savage

Chairwoman

Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board
525 W. Jefferson Street, 2™ Floor

Springfield, Illinois 62761

Dear Advocate Health Care

| am writing as an employee of Compassion Baptist Church to express my deepest gratitude for the
exceptional services provided by Advocate Health Care to my parents over the past three

challenging years.

Your team's dedication and compassion have truly been a testzincnt o God's grace and have
provided our family with great peace of mind.

From my first-hand experience, | can confidently say that not only do the healthcare workers strive
to provide the best care, but they also genuinely care for the families of their patients.

| look forward to continued collaboration in the South-East Side community, and as a staff member
of Compassion Baptist Church, | pray that your future endeavors are forever blessed.

Thank you for your outstanding service.

Sincerely,

Alison Swan:;::>/

Director of Office Administration
Compassion Baptist Church

Compassion Baptist Church 2650 E. 95" Street Chicago Illinois 60617
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